
Textbooks:  

Starting August 31st, we will begin processing textbook exchanges due to 

schedule changes or textbooks received in error.  New dates will continue to be 

added as reservation slots are filled.   

To reduce the number of students on campus, students must abide by this 

schedule.  Additionally, please follow all Centers for Disease Control (CDC) 

guidelines while on campus by physical distancing by six feet and wearing a 

mask when interacting with staff.  Please visit our school website to reserve your 

time and for further information. 

 

Need a Laptop Device? 

 

If you are still in need of a laptop device, we are still distributing on campus.  

Parent must be present with an ID and with their student’s ID/student ID#.  

Distribution times are daily from 9-2 pm from the Administration Office. 

 

Tech Support  

Currently, Broward Schools has suspended the Virtual Call Center for technology 

support until further notice. Therefore, any and all technical support questions 

and concerns will be handled at the school with our tech team.  Please visit our 

website and complete a Tech Request Form for Assistance. 

 

 
 

First SAC Meeting:  

Please join us at our very first SAC Meeting on Tuesday, September 15th @ 3:20 

followed by our SAF Meeting.  Elections will be held for SAC positions for the 

2020-2021 school year.  All teachers, parents, and students are welcome to be 

part of the committee.  For further information on how to access the meeting 

link, please visit our website.     

 

 

 

 

 



Yearbook:  

Pre-Order your 2021yearbook now, before prices go up! All 2020 Yearbooks will 

be distributed later this fall. To Purchase your Yearbook and for updates on 

distribution visit cypressbayyearbook.com 

 

Unicef Membership:  

Cypress Bay UNICEF membership is open NOW. Our UNICEF club is the #1 in the 

nation and we have raised and donated over $350,000. You can go to, 

https://cypressbayunicef.wixsite.com/cbhs for more information. 

 

 

 
 


